
¡Hola familias!

Welcome to a new and exciting school year! My name is Señora Leilani Tompkins, and
I am thrilled to be your child’s Spanish teacher at LFH. I’m so excited to begin this
journey with you and your child as we explore the beautiful language and culture of
the Spanish-speaking world.

In our classroom, we focus on creating a positive, joyful, and inclusive learning
environment where all students feel confident and excited to participate. I love to
incorporate singing, dancing, movement, and art into our lessons—because learning
a language should be FUN and engaging!

This year, we will be building a strong foundation in Spanish by learning:
The Spanish alphabet and pronunciation
Colors, numbers, and days of the week
Greetings and simple conversational phrases
Basic vocabulary related to family, school, feelings, and more!

Students will be listening, speaking, reading, and writing in Spanish throughout the
year. Whether we’re singing a catchy song or working on a colorful art project, the
goal is to make language come alive in meaningful and memorable ways.
I look forward to partnering with you this year to support your child’s learning. Please
feel free to reach out with any questions or thoughts—I’m always happy to connect!

¡Vamos a tener un año maravilloso!

Warmly,
Señora Tompkins
K-2 Spanish Teacher
Lake Forest Hills

¡Bienvenidos!
a la clase de español

Please contact me via email at tompkle@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us
or through ClassDojo via homeroom teacher

*Also see updates to learning in Canvas


